Dear Parents,

The holidays are near...and, as a special service, your school is holding the
Snowball Express Holiday Gift Shop! Children will have the opportunity to pick

out their own inexpensive, high quality gifts for family and friends. The Snowball
Express Holiday Gift Shop will be set up in the school soon and will be run by

® parent volunteers. Gifts range from 50¢ up to $12.00, with most priced under $3.00.
Enclosed is a special budget envelope which will allow you and your child to decide
together how much can be spent on each gift. The Snowball Express Holiday Gift
Shop is designed to be a safe, child friendly environment where children can learn
how to budget and spend wisely and will also get to experience “the joy of giving”.

The back of this letter may include details including times, dates, and location.




